Charity Number: 1102098

‘FRIENDS FUNDRAISING FOR FITNESS'

Dear Parents and Carers,

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School have some very exciting news. We were approached by our wonderful school
a couple of months ago asking if we would assist them in fundraising for an amazing outdoor gym for our KS2 area.
You may have noticed we have been very busy trying to get this project off the ground, we would like to thank you
for supporting us this far.

We have had contractors visit our site to discuss plans, so the ball is very much rolling. We have attached some
pictures below - this is the type of equipment we will be having on our very own school field, how exciting for our
children!

We plan to fund enough equipment for 30 children to use at one time, this will be enjoyed during breaks and could
be incorporated into P.E lessons too. Exercise is proven to have a positive impact on mental health, help with
concentration in lessons, improve fitness levels and has so many more benefits too.

Obviously, this type of wonderful asset comes at a cost and this is why you may have noticed us more actively
fundraising lately. With that being said, if anyone has or knows of a business who would be interested in sponsoring a
piece of equipment, assisting with groundwork preparation or even lending a hand with our fundraising campaign we
would love to hear from you.

We are always looking for new and exciting ideas for our fundraisers, so please let us know if you have any that we
could put into action.

Thank you for your continued support,

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School.



